CiTYy OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

March 30, 2021

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and
Honorable Members of the City Council
City of New Bedford

133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the RE-APPOINTMENT of HEATHER HEFFERNAN of
776 Rockdale Avenue, New Bedford, MA to the ELECTION COMMISSION. Attached is Ms.

Heffernan’s attendance record since her initial appointment in 2017. This term will expire in
April 2025.

Sincerely,

JFM/sds
Attachments

cc: Ms. Heffernan
Election Commission
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Silvia DaSilva
\

From: Manuel Debrito

Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 9:53 AM

To: Silvia DaSilva

Cc: Christina R. Connelly; Katherine Saucier
Subject: RE: Election Commission

Heather would like to be reappointed to the board. She has been present for every meeting and Election during her time
and is a huge asset.



